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NOTICE OF UNAVAILABILITY OF COUNSEL





PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Roche Harbor Water System’s counsel, Richard A. Finnigan, will be absent from his office and unavailable for responding to data requests in this matter from Tuesday, December 6, 2011, through Friday, December 16, 2011.

   
DATED this 30th day of November, 2011.




    











____________________________________







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN, WSBA # 6443

Attorney for Roche Harbor Water System
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